Ref: RB/ko/ah/ School Letter.

07 April 2017

BloxwichAcademy
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer
| would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support this term.
Also | would like to bring to your attention the following:

Birthday Treats.

Can | thank all the Parents/Carers who bring in treats for class mates to enjoy on their child’s
birthday, these will be handed out at the end of the school day when children are discharged so that
Parents /Carers can decide if the children are allowed to have them.

Early Year's Wet Play.
Children can at times get a little wet themselves during wet play. If Parents wish to leave a spare
change of clothes they may, this is not compulsory.

Children’s Uniform.

Can | remind Parents/Carers that the school uniform policy is for children to wear only black shoes or
black pumps, black or white socks, black V-neck jumper or zip up fleece, white polo shirt, plain black
trousers or black skirt. In addition to this during the Summer Term children may also wear yellow
summer dresses or short black school trousers.

After School Clubs

Please be aware if your child attends an after school club you need to determine with them on the
morning of the club that they are staying that night to attend it. Phone calls home to check on this
will not be made.

Staff Changes
As we break up for the Easter Holidays we will be saying goodbye to two members of staff: -
e 5D — Miss Begum will be leaving us and we welcome Mrs Mann as the new class teacher.
e 6A— Mr Aulton will also leave us and we welcome Mrs Hennessey (our school SENDCO and
Class Teacher) and Mr Hudson (Specialist Leader in Education) to this class.
We wish both Miss Begum and Mr Aulton all the best in their new positions.

Return After the Easter Break
| hope you all have a very enjoyable Easter Break with your children and we look forward to them

returning to school on Monday 24 April 2017.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Beards
Headteacher

Bloxwich Academy, Bloxwich Lane, Walsall, WS2 7JT



